
A Parish Family of the Roman 
Catholic Diocese of Charleston 

 

Pastor 
 

Parochial Vicar 
 

Deacons 
 

Our Mission 
 

 

 
Office hours: 
 

 

Stay connected: 
 

 

Givin : 

 

Library: 

Are you new? Welcome!

https://www.librarycat.org/lib/POPCCS
mailto:parishoffice@princeofpeacetaylors.org
http://www.princeofpeacetaylors.org
http://bit.ly/googlepodcastpop
http://bit.ly/applepodcastpop
http://tun.in/pjqsw
https://open.spotify.com/playlist/1Dz10NGjrPC4fa3iMTCQbh?si=eeb7ed6a21264e65
https://tithe.ly/give?c=1479801
https://tithe.ly/give?c=1748027


Guest Writers: Our Latin Mass Community

1 Church

2 Christ the King Adoration Chapel

3 PAC (Parish Activity Center) & PAC Classroom

4 Guadalupe Hall

5 School & School Offices (Lourdes Hall)

6 & 7 Parish House, under the protection of Our Lady of Fatima

8 Blessed McGivney Community Center & Library

9 Pope Francis House

10 Walsingham Hall

Parking Lots 11, 12, 13 and 14

Dear Fellow Parishioners, 

We are honored to have been invited to write an article on what we would like our parish family to know about 
our Latin Mass community. Community is exactly what comes to mind when we think of what we have experi-

enced at the Prince of Peace Latin Mass. We first discovered the Extraordinary Form of the Mass at Prince of 
Peace on Easter Sunday 2015. Our family experienced a hectic morning with the usual Easter Sunday celebrations 

in addition to a leaking sink. We were delayed in attending the 10am Mass and decided to attend the noon Mass. 

We experienced such an unexpected treat! We left Mass discussing the stunningly beautiful and somewhat differ-
ent, but somehow extremely similar, liturgy. We would begin attending both the 10am and 12pm Mass over the 

next year. Little by little our hearts were pulled to the Latin Mass, not only for our personal preferences in the 
liturgy, but also because the families that attended the Latin Mass were so welcoming to us. These families have 

become our extended family, the relationships are not superficial ones but feel biblical in how we support and 
comfort one another. It’s as if my children have an abundance of aunts and uncles who will gift them with Catholic 

art and sacramentals, and even once gave our son shoe laces because we kept forgetting to replace his worn out 

ones, as well as offer beautiful advice, guidance and prayers. If you have been curious about the Latin Mass please 
come join us - any family would be eager to help you navigate the missal (it’s easier than it seems) and share what 

attracted them to the Latin Mass! A wonderful way to get a sense of our community is to join us during our Sun-
day potlucks - there is no need to bring anything just come and enjoy the food and fun and get to know the Prince 

of Peace Latin Mass community! If you are hesitating because of a lack of understanding Latin, we found these two 
books, Treasure and Tradition and Nothing Superfluous to be helpful in explaining the origins and purpose for each 

word and act. They were not only tremendously helpful but also renewed our enthusiasm for Catholicism and 
drastically increased our faith formation. 

We are so grateful for such a special parish where each Mass, both Ordinary and Extraordinary Form, is especially 
beautiful and expertly executed and we hope you will cherish the Latin Mass where 20+ alter servers serve God 

and you can experience the incredible moments of silent reverence where the veil of heaven is pulled back as we 
enjoy the Mass of the ages in which our ancestors worshipped. We have never experienced such a loving and sup-

portive community as we have found at the Latin Mass and we truly want to share it with you - it is a place where 
a community comes together to raise saints! We will leave you with our beautiful tradition as an example of this, 

each Sunday after Mass parishioners pray the prayer of the Mother’s of Lu at the Marian alter where we seek our 

Lady’s intercession in helping us raise the children of our parish to seek God in all things and be open to choosing 
the religious life if God has so called them to it. Our simple and sincere desire as a community is to help one an-

other along the way to our heavenly home and to one day be together again in heaven doing what we love - wor-
shipping God to the best of our abilities! 

-Kevin P. Lewis, D.C., KHS and Erin P. Lewis, ThM, DHS 

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com
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sunday, 17 june

16th sunday in ordinary time

(OF year C)

6th sunday after pentecost (EF) 

monday, 18 july

st camillus de lellis (OF)

st pius I (EF)

tuesday, 19 july

weekday (OF)

st vincent de paul (EF)

8a Mass Paul Hohmann+(FRT) 

10a Mass Thomas John Donohue+(FPC) 

12p EF Mass For the People of the Parish (FRT)

8a Office of Readings & Lauds

9a Mass Marguerite T Dandenault+(FRT)

5.30p Vespers (Evening Prayer)

wednesday, 20 july 

st apollinaris (OF)

st jerome emiliani (EF)

thursday, 21 july

st lawrence of brindisi 

(OF & EF)

friday, 22 july

st mary magdalene 

(OF & EF)

8a Office of Readings & Lauds

9a Mass Anatoliy Popovchak-L (FRT)

8a Office of Readings & Lauds

9a Mass Jodi, Niel, Addison, & Haley Caruso-L 

(FRT)

8a Office of Readings & Lauds

9a Mass Norman J Dandenault+(FRT)

5.30p Vespers (Evening Prayer)

saturday, 23 july

st bridget (OF year C)

st apollinaris (EF)

sunday, 24 july

17th sunday in ordinary time

(OF year C)

7th sunday after pentecost (EF) 

prayer requests 

All those serving our country, Gena Cunningham, 

Julie Mallory, Bridgitte Gunnells, Wrenn Calcutt, 

Jim Bannister, Stephen Wiltberger, Lillie Nesbitt, 

Kevin Stanton, Doris Pratt,  Sarah Williams, Ken-

neth Price, Jackie Andrejack, Deacon Bob Smith, 

Lois Smith, Christy Smith, Shannon Harkins, Gloria 

Dussich, Rose Schillaci, Kristina Murphy, Laurie 

Taylor, Carl Jones, Luigina Warga, Marlene C. 

Eugenia Kolinko, Susan Subrizi, Mary Jean Heap, 

Stella Boris, Rosemary Craig, Janine Moore, Jean 

Casey, Thomas Dorsey, Jennifer Gregory, Kathleen 

& Dan Mottl, Peter McPherson, Lola Hartman, 

Annmarie Egas, Tammy Lopez, Frank Cespedes, 

Joanne P, Dottie Sanda, Mary Ann Egan, Julia 

Chatignyblais, Connie Meiners, Joe Valitchka, Juan 

& Laura Pachur, James & Elizabeth Nowlan, Betty 

Baker, Deborah Baker, Drew Butterfield, Andrew 

Frisari, and Madelina Mello, Ed Matthews, Yanini 

Smith, Catherine Coleman, Diane Schaumberg, 

Helen DePuydt, Martha Catel, Kayla Whatley, Wal-

ter Sanders, Anna & Casey Chevalier, Jean Crittend-

en, and Irene Ponce.

5p Mass Bayani Gutierrez+(FRT) 8a Mass Deceased Perone Family+(FPC) 

10a Mass McCullen/Simmons Family+(FRT) 

12p EF Mass For the People of the Parish (FRT)

Parish Calendar            

Please contact the Parish Office to request a name be added to the prayer list. 
We will leave names on the prayer list for two weeks, unless requested otherwise. 

= where you see this symbol, it means live broadcast 

simultaneously on Facebook & YouTube

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com
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“YOU are God: we praise you;

You are the Lord; we acclaim you; You are the eter-

nal Father: All creation worships you.” Te Deum 

Please consider adopting an hour or become a sub-

stitute. Contact Lisa Buss at 864.508.7123 or 

adoration@princeofpeacetaylors.org with questions!

• Adorers must receive the code from Lisa Buss. 

• Hours in need of adorers (urgent*): 

• 12a & 11p* Tuesdays, 2a* Thursdays, 3a* 

Fridays, and 10a Saturdays

Parents desiring Baptism for their children must at-

tend a Baptism Class. The next class will be held on 

Thursday, 14 August at 6.30p in the Walsingham Hall 

Art Room. Contact Deacon Gus to join at 864. 

420.0497 or baptisms@princeofpeacetaylors.org

 Baptisms cannot be scheduled until the class is com-

pleted. Only Deacon Acosta can schedule Baptisms.

Learn about the life and charism of Lay Dominicans 

and how they share in the apostolic mission of the 

Dominican Order through the Four Pillars: Prayer, 

Study, Community and Apostolic Preaching, by 

emailing Linda Head, OP at ixhead@gmail.com. 

Joining us in welcoming to our parish family the fol-
lowing people: Yan & Sandra D az and family and Ann 

Russell.

Happenings & Needs

If you are homebound and wish to receive Holy 

Communion, please contact Deacon Mark Thomp-

son at mark.thompson@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Be comforted by those who have experienced the 

grief of the loss of a spouse on the first Saturday of 

the month at 10a in the Pope Francis House. Call 

Jean Casey at 864.423.7010 to learn more. 

Every Thursday between 10-11a, all parents are in-

vited to bring their children to the Adoration Chap-

el. In this hour, it is understood that there will be 

some noise in the Chapel. Contact Adrienne Haver-

land at jahaverland@gmail.com with questions.

Greeters and ushers are greatly needed across all 

Mass times! Contact Marco De Maria at 

864.631.7713 or at mad4jen@msn.com!

Join a group of moms who meet the first Friday of 

each month between 9.30-11.30a in parish house for 

a rosary, reading the Gospel, coffee and socializing. 

Contact Adrienne Haverland at 

jahaverland@gmail.com with questions.

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com

mailto:adoration@princeofpeacetaylors.org
mailto:baptisms@princeofpeacetaylors.org
mailto:ixhead@gmail.com
mailto:mark.thompson@princeofpeacetaylors.org
mailto:jahaverland@gmail.com
mailto:mad4jen@msn.com
mailto:jahaverland@gmail.com


Fraternus & Fidelis are mentoring programs for 6th-

12th graders—fraternus is for boys & fidelis is for 

girls. Mentors form a brotherhood/sisterhood of 

virtue and invite the teens into it. 

It’s time to register for 2022-23. Learn more: 

• families of 6th-12th grade boys should contact 

Billy at upstatefraternus@gmail.com

• families of 6th-12th grade ladies should contact 

Kelly at upstatefidelis@gmail.com

The prayer shawl ministry meets on the third Friday 

of the month at 10.30a. They crochet/knit shawls/lap 

robes which they donate to nursing homes, cancer 

and dialyses centers. They welcome more volun-

teers and donations of yarn is always welcome. For 

information call Paulette at 864.434.0278.

Interested in helping new folks feel at home at our 

parish? From emails to phone calls to welcoming 

events, there’s a way to pitch in! Contact Maria at 

maria.rauch@princeofpeacetaylors.org to learn 

about the Guild of St Benedict Welcome Committee. 

The purpose of a recollection is to help participants 

sanctify their ordinary life in and through their work, 

family, and recreational activities. In the spirit of 

Opus Dei, the next Recollections are:

Men: Friday, 19 August at 7p, reception to follow 

Women: Saturday, 20 August at 9a in the church

If you or someone you love has experienced an 

abortion, healing is available. Learn about anony-

mous support offered virtually or in person options 

by calling Support After Abortion at 844.289.HOPE.

Healing is offered to men and woman, grandparents, 

friends and other loved ones. 

St Rafka will not host a monthly pasta dinner in July 

or August.

Happenings & Needs 

If you are unable to receive Holy Communion for 

whatever reason, make a Spiritual Communion by 

reciting the following:

My Jesus, I believe that You are in the Blessed Sacra-

ment . I love You above all things, and , and I long for 

You in my soul. Since I cannot now receive You sacra-

mentally, come at least spiritually into my heart, as 

though You have already come. I embrace You and unite 

myself entirely to You; never permit me to be separated 

from You.

Deacon Michael Thompson will lead a Men’s Bible 

Study meeting Tuesdays at 7p beginning 16 August 

studying the Book of Mark and Book of Luke! Con-

tact Deacon Thompson at 864.365.8178. 

The feast of the Assumption is Monday, 15 August. It 

commemorates the death of Mary and her bodily 

assumption into Heaven, before her body could 

begin to decay-a foretaste of our own bodily resur-

rection at the end of time. Because it signifies the 

Blessed Virgin’s passing into eternal life, it is the 

most important of all Marian feasts. The Mass times 

are as follows:

7a Quiet Mass

8.30a Sung Mass

7p EF Mass

On this day we have the Blessing of Herbs. If you would 

like to have your herbs blessed, please place them at the 

Our Lady Queen of Peace altar to be blessed.

The Latin Mass community hosts a community-wide 

potluck each month! Two families are needed to set-

up at 11a and three families are needed to help with 

cleanup. Contact Tracey Mershon at traceymer-

shon63@gmail.com if you’re available! 

• EF Altar boy training begins after 12n EF 

Mass and ends at 2:30pm. Practice will run every 

other week through the summer: June 26, July 

10, July 24, August 7 is for any NEW altar boys 

and current altar boys. If you’re not receiving 

emails about altar boy training and schedules, 

write to michael.cavin@princeofpeacetaylors.org

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com
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Happenings & Needs

St Vincent de Paul is in need of SpaghettiOs's, pasta 

sauce, pasta, pork & beans, canned peas, bar soap, 

toothbrushes, and toilet paper. Please drop them 

off in the wooden bin in the Narthex.

The online catalogue is here. Summer hours are:

• Sundays after the 8a Mass (9-10a), after the 10a 

Mass (11a-12n), and after the noon Mass (1-2p, 

except on potluck Sundays). 

Make a corporal work of mercy by feeding 

the hungry of Triune Mercy Kitchen on the first 

Sunday monthly. Please sign up here. Contact Phil-

lip & Hannah with questions at 805.750.5663 or 

community.kofc9184@gmail.com. 

Anyone parking in disabled parking on campus 

must display a non-expired placard or have a decal 

on their plate that allows them to do so. Failure to 

display appropriate designation, even when the 

parking lot is empty, may result in towing. 

Please contact Phil Head with any questions.

If you would like to donate bread and wine, a sanc-

tuary lamp, flowers, or sacred music, in honor or 

memory of someone, please pick up a donation 

envelope in the Narthex. Envelope can be dropped 

in the collection basket or returned to the parish 

office.

St. Clare's Home is an upstate maternity home for ex-

pectant mothers who choose life and are in need of 

shelter, safety, and security. They are in need of more 

volunteers who support the mission! Please email 

stclaresvolunteer@charlestondiocese.org for the 

many ways you can get involved.

Everyone is invited to a potluck on Wednesday, 13 

July to welcome the missionaries from Totus Tuus and 

enjoy fellowship as we kick off a week of vacation bi-

ble school. 

• help us plan the right number of tables and chairs 

with your RSVP here.

St Augustine said, “He who sings, prays 

twice.” Sacred music is an integral part of the divine 

liturgy, not just a nice add on. The active participation 

of the faithful in the Mass and other offices of the 

Church means that we all sing as part of what we offer 

to God. We have a lot of English and Latin that we 

sing here at Prince of Peace. In an effort to encourage 

everyone to learn as much of the repertoire as possi-

ble that we sing here, we now have our own playlist 

on Spotify. This is a great way to get this music and 

the texts in your ear as you are doing things around 

the house or even driving around!

• Go to Playlists on Spotify and type in Sacred Music 

at Prince of Peace and like it (or, follow this direct 

link)

We are in need of lead catechists, classroom assis-

tants, and substitute catechists. Student volunteers 

grades 9th-12th are always needed as assistants and 

can earn community service hours for high school by 

filling these positions. 

• We will have our Annual Catechist Training ses-

sion on 30 July from 9a-12p. 

• Classes for 2022-2023 are scheduled to begin on 

Sunday 21 August 2022 at 8.50-9.50a.

There are no Mass intentions left for the remainder of 

2022. The book in which to schedule Mass intentions 

is closed at this time.

Contact John Olson, Grand 

Knight at 864.354.5680 to be 

part of building a strong united 

Brotherhood of men in sup-

port of faith, family and voca-

tions. St. Joseph, pray for us.

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com
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Happenings & Needs

The 2nd annual Charity Golf Outing benefitting 

Prince of Peace Catholic Church & School and St 

Rafka Maronite Church is Monday, 19 September 

2022 at the Cherokee Valley Golf Club in Travelers 

Rest! 

• The Cause: The first annual event raised 

$48,790 in donations from 24 sponsors and 84 

golfers benefitting a Phase 1 security upgrade 

on the Prince of Peace Catholic Church & 

School campus and a General Building Fund for 

St Rafka Maronite Church. Money raised this 

year will be used to continue these important 

security and building projects on both campus-

es.

• About the Club: This thoughtfully sculpted 

course gives golfers a masterfully designed lay-

out with dramatic drops and rises, and incredi-

ble views of Glassy Mountain. The 18-hole, 

6,728-yard, par 72 course was designed by P.B. 

Dye and delights golfers with scenic water fea-

tures, championship greens, and meandering 

fairways that grant new challenges with every 

round. Best of all, this is a course that lets you 

have fun no matter what your age or level of 

play. 

• Event Details: 11a Registration, 12n Tee Off, 

and 5p Buffet Dinner with Silent Auction and 

Prizes.

• Join for the entire day or come just for 

dinner!

• Cost: $125/golfer or $500 for a team of four 

includes golf, cart, balls, dinner and gift. Dinner 

only is $25/person.

• Registration for golf                                     

and/or dinner is now                                      

open on our website.

• Sponsorship Levels: Levels range from a 

“Hole Sponsor” at $1,000 to a “Master Spon-

sor” at $4,000 with associated benefits. 
• Sponsorship is only available by contact-

ing event organizers.

For tickets or sponsorship information, visit

charitygolfgreenville.com or email Brian Mackenzie 

at info@charitygolfgreenville.com

We now have two young women in formation in clois-

tered religious orders and two young men whose par-

ents are in the parish, one of whom is a member of 

our parish, who are in formation for the sacred priest-

hood. Please consider sending them the occasional 

care package of practical household items, letters of 

encouragement, and yummy non-perishable food 

items. Please remember that they may not always be 

allowed to respond because of their rule, but they are 

grateful. 

Sister Emily Rees, nOSB

Abbey of Our Lady of Ephesus

8005 NW 316th St

Gower, MO 64454

Sister Catherine Rose of the Immaculate Conception, 

OCD

Carmel of Jesus, Mary and Joseph

327 Water St.

Fairfield, PA 17320

Revd Sem Dan Perry

St Vincent's Seminary

300 Fraser Purchase Rd,

Latrobe, PA 15650

Rev Sem Michael LaRochelle , FSSP 

Our Lady of Guadalupe Seminary

7880 W Denton Rd,
Denton, NE 68339

Did you know that when you donate blood at The 

Blood Connection, Prince of Peace Catholic Church & 

School has a code to “credit” it to our parish? The 

code is 3APE. 

Homilies are archived on our website and available on: 

Google Podcast (http://bit.ly/googlepodcastpop), Apple 

Podcast (http://bit.ly/applepodcastpop) and 

TuneIn (http://tun.in/pjqsw)

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com
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Happenings & Needs

Prince of Peace Catholic School is the primary apos-

tolate of Prince of Peace Catholic Church serving 

families from K4 through 8th grade. We are a Na-

tional Blue Ribbon School of Academic Excellence, a 

Cardinal Newman Society Catholic Education Honor 

Roll School, and a National BETA Club School of 

Distinction and Merit. 

Open Enrollment for the 2022-23 School Year has 

begun with space reserved first come, first served. 

Take a tour of the school with your family by calling 

Liz Burgdorf at 864.331.2145. Private school can be 

affordable. Learn about our scholarships! 

Our Summer Schedule last until 13 August:

• 9a Mass on Tuesday-Friday

• 9a First Saturday EF Mass in July & August

• Confessions on Wednesdays from 5-6p & Satur-

days from 3.30-4.40p

• normal Sunday Mass schedule

Co-ed volleyball practice will start on Monday, 8 Au-

gust from 7.30-9p in the PAC. All skill levels are wel-

come, but it's recommended that you have some 

knowledge of the game and prior experience. Players 

must be 15 years of age or older. All practices & 

games will be on Monday nights. Teams will be 

formed by 22 August. Games will start on 12 Sep-

tember through 14 November. Games will be sched-

uled any time from 6.45-8.30p on Mondays. Cham-

pionship games and pot luck dinner will be on 14 

November!

If you would like to be placed on a team, please 

come to practice or email Johanna Best by August 20 

at 1998best@gmail.com or (c): 864-616-8668.

Attraction Books are offered by the Columbiettes 

for $15. Available in church and school offices. 

With the support & encouragement of Bishop Fabre-

Jeune, Fr Smith will complete mission work and Turk-

ish studies in Istanbul starting 17 June and returning on 

1 August. 

• Fr Smith is not leaving his position as pastor and 

will return on 1 August to our parish.

• Mission work is not to be confused with a sabbati-

cal or vacation. 

• Fr Smith asks for your prayers that he may contin-

ue to discern the Lord’s will to be a man of com-

munion and encounter in a land blessed by God.

The parish school will be open Monday-Thursday be-

tween 9a-1p. Normal hours resume on 8 August. 

The South Carolina Council of Catholic Nurses is 

meeting on 13 August at 11a in Columbia, SC. Learn 

more by writing NMcGrath@charlestondiocese.org

Did you know we send out emails, sometimes with 

time sensitive information not found elsewhere? Be 

sure you’re signed up to receive important messages 

and white list our address so it doesn't get lost in your 

SPAM.

• Sign up here for the parish master list

• white list the domain @princeofpeacetaylors.org

Giving to the offertory is convenient 

and easy. Scan the QR code to connect 

to Tithely to make your gift. Options 

to give to special projects are available. 

Keep supporting your parish home 

when you are on vacation with this 

convenience! 

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com
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Contact Us 

Phil Head Director of Administration 864.331.3908 directorofadministration@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Mark Pulley Director of Finance/Bookkeeper 864.331.3907 bookkeeper@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Nestor Acosta Pastoral Associate for Sacramental Life 864.331.3905 nestor.acosta@princeofpeacetaylors.org

*contact Deacon Acosta about baptisms, funerals, marriage, and RCIA

Maria Rauch Parish Secretary 864.331.3901 maria.rauch@princeofpeacetaylors.org

*contact Maria R. about facility reservations and requesting Anointing of the Sick prior to surgery or when gravely ill, Safe Environment

Maria Barontini Pastoral Associate for Children’s Catechesis 864.331.3919 maria.barontini@princeofpeacetaylors.org

*contact Maria B. about children’s catechesis, first confession, first communion, and confirmation

Michael Sandifer Pastoral Associate Adult Faith Formation 864.331.3902 michael.sandifer@princeofpeacetaylors.org

contact Michael S. as ministry liaison

Philip Reed Director of Music 864.331.3904 philip.reed@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Bobby Moreau Director of Maintenance bobby.moreau@popcatholicschool.org

Elizabeth Wilson Associate Director of Music 864.331.3906 elizabeth.wilson@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Steven Cunningham Principal 864.331.2145 principal@popcatholicschool.org

Tammy Lopez Office Manager 864.331.3911 tammy.lopez@popcatholicschool.org

Basketball Maria Rauch 864.331.3901 maria.rauch@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Communications Director Kylee Jean Heap 864.266.8843 communications@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Creighton Fertility Care/Family Planning Kristie Killough, RN, BSN, FCP 864.243.7800 text for appointment

Cub Scouts/Boy Scouts Harry Grilliot/Marty Yigdall 864.423.6541 Pack259.SC@gmail.com 

CYO (Catholic Youth Organization) John & Stephanie Lasitter cyo@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Food & Financial Assistance St. Vincent de Paul Society 864.331.3937

Fraternus Thomas Connelly 864.414.9192 fraternus@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Knights of Columbus 9184 John Olson 864.354.5680 gk.kofc9184@gmail.com

Latin Mass Community Tracey Mershon traceymershon63@gmail.com

Respect Life Tanya Wersinger 864.979.1856 tanya.wersinger@gmail.com

Spiritual Direction Lisa Buss spiritualdirection@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Fr. Christopher Smith Pastor 864.268.4352 frsmith@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Fr. Richard Tomlinson Parochial Vicar 864.268.4352 richard.tomlinson@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Declarations of Nullity Deacon Robert Smith 864.908.7047 dbcsmith@aol.com

Altar Servers Deacon Michael Cavin michael.cavin@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Sick, Homebound, Extraordinary 

Ministers
Deacon Mark Thompson mark.thompson@princeofpeacetaylors.org
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